
Vale Neil Cole 

 
 
 

It is with great sadness that we note the passing of Neil 
Cole, well known by many in the SMEDG community, a 
regular on the cruises and a well-known and respected 

Sydney mining community identity. 
 
 

Dear Family and Friends, 

Our apologies if this news is reaching you first via email. 

As many of you have heard, our Dad, who loved us very much and whom we loved, passed 

away unexpectedly this morning while sleeping. 

The funeral will be held at the church where Mum and Dad were married 45 years ago. 

It will be next Friday, 2 September at 10:30am at St Joseph’s Catholic Church, 12 Albert St, 

Edgecliff 2027. Immediately following the service, please join us at Mum (and formerly Dad’s) 

brand new home. 

Please forward this email onto anyone we might have missed in oversight. 

With love, Bridget & Holly (for Anne) 


